
PUBLIC NOTICE OF A QUORUM –  
YORKVILLE TOWN BOARD 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT a quorum of the Yorkville Town Board 

may be present for the Foxconn Technology Group contract signing being held 
on Friday, November 10, 2017, beginning at 1:30 p.m., at SC Johnson, 1525 
Howe Street, Racine. The Yorkville Town Board will not take any formal action 
during this event. 
 
Dated November 9, 2017 
 
Michael McKinney 
Clerk-Treasurer 


